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During 2012 we have embarked on a partnership with the Institute of Consulting London Branch for the 
joint staging of events. The 5 events run so far have been successful and very well attended. 

Our activities to reach our membership outside London include the BCS Consultancy Group on LinkedIn. The 
growth in membership of the Linked In Group is slow but steady. However we need to encourage people to 
use it more. Of the last 20 requests to join, only 6 responded with their BCS membership number as 
required to join the group.


